
 
 
 

 
 

13 October 2021 
 
 
 
 
B Fairburn  
fyi-request-16929-a950b910@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
Tēnā koe 
 
Request under the Official Information Act 1982 
Your request dated 29 September 2021 to Te Pūkenga  
Partial transfer to Whitireia and WelTec dated 12 October 2021 
 
 
In response to your query, please note that Whitireia and WelTec do not currently tow, immobilize or 
fine. 
 
I trust this answers your question. 
 
Nāku, nā 
 
 
 

 
 
Mark Oldershaw 
Chief Executive 
 


